
School Uniform 

Children MUST be wearing correct school 

uniform at all times. Children are permit-

ted to wear PE kit on PE days. IF children 

do not have the correct items of PE cloth-

ing, then they must wear suitable alternatives (Black bottoms and 

school jumper over a blue or white t-shirt). 
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Class attendances this half term 

RJB — 94.9%          3LF —   94.0% 

RLG — 88.7%            4RF — 94.8% 

1JB —   91.3%           4HM — 94.4% 

1VJ —   96.2%           5JL — 96.8% 

2MKJ —  95.6%        5AB — 91.4% 

2DR —   96.0%         5TH — 91.5% 

3JC — 96.9%           6MJ — 96.4% 

3IB  -  93.8%             6KM — 94.2% 

Family Learning at Adventure 

Playground 

Reception and Year 1 Children have been 

continuing their learning with their 

parents at the Adventure Playground. 

Young Voices 

The school choir had a fantastic time singing 

and dancing at the Young Voices concert 

in Birmingham. This concert is known for 

being one of the largest children’s choir 

concerts in the world. 

Year 5 Art Gallery Workshop 

Year 5 participated in a workshop deliv-

ered by the Bilston Art Gallery. 

 

Uniform Shop 

Pre-loved school clothing can be bought 

from the Uniform Shop shed on the main 

playground. 

Art Competition 

Selected children received prizes for their 

brilliant artwork, created around the theme 

‘Gold’ at Weston Park.  

Commemorating Miss Thompson 

We have created a lasting tribute to 

the memory of Miss 

Thompson, in our 

Childcare Bungalow. 

Building Work 

Building work has begun for the 

new Year 5 classroom, which 

will be situated by the communi-

ty entrance. Building work is 

hoping to be completed by end of 

March. 

Inter-house 

Events 

Year 2 participated in a Multi-Skills 

competition ran by sports ambassa-

dors. The 4 stations involved a 30 

second balance, throwing and catch-

ing, shuttles and speed bounce. 

Well done to class 1VJ and 3JC for having the best class attendances in KS1 

and KS2 this half term! Please remember that your child needs to have an at-

tendance of at least 96.0%. We hope you have a relaxing half term break! 

Football Success 

There has been plenty of sporting success 

this half term. The boy’s football team 

participated in the Blakemore Cup finals 

finishing 3rd out of the tournament. 

The girls football team beat Stow Heath 

2-0, Springvale 3-0 and drawn 0-0 to 

Wilkinson. 

Dates for Next Term 

24/2 - School closed (INSET) 

28/2 - Bilston Can Sing! 

7/3 - ‘Biggest ever’ Football event 

12/3 - 3IB Ironbridge Visit 

17/3 - Science Week 

21/3 - Red Nose Day Comic Relief 

25/3 - 3JC Ironbridge Visit 

26/3 - 6KM National Justice Museum Visit  

27/3 - 6MJ National Justice Museum Visit  

28/3  EYFS Mother’s Day Assembly 

‘Hand in hand together with faith we will strive to achieve all things’ Philippians 4:13  


